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Dear Parents/Carers 

RE:  SPORTS DAY WEDNESDAY 26TH JUNE 2024 

This year we will be changing the format of sports day to truly get children immersed in 

physical activity. The day will now work as a carousel, this means that children will work 

around the field in a group to complete all of the activities set up for them. Not only does this 

allow all children to have the chance at participating in every event, it also means that they 

will be physically active throughout the session. KS1 will start at 9:30am, and KS2 will begin 

at 1:30pm. 

We encourage parents and family to come and spectate, however, we must ensure the safety 

of children so we please ask you to stay behind the barriers set up on the outside of the track. 

The children will not be able to cross the barriers during sports day; however, spectators will 

be able walk around the outside of the barrier following their child’s group as they take on 

each event.    

Children should attend school wearing their PE kit (including school jumper) and suitable 

trainers for the field. They will also require a water bottle, which will move around with the 

children. After the sports day, children will all receive a treat provided by the PTFA.  

Sports Day is a competitive team event, where children will be competing to earn points for 

their school house. We encourage plenty of positive support for children from their peers and 

family, but would like to remind families that although it is competitive, the true essence of 

Sports Day is encouraging children to be active and trying their hardest – we hope that 

children and families alike can support this intent.  

Yours faithfully 

 

R O’Keefe 
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